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Hello LPC Students,  

My name is Kyle Johnson, the Las Positas College Student Government President. As some of 

you may know, the Board of Trustees approved a COVID-19 Vaccine mandate in late August. 

Our college has worked diligently to bring our students back to campus safely, and that process 

has been put in place now. In saying that, here is some information you need to know about the 

process.  

For those students who plan to return to campus for in-person instruction in the spring, you 

must submit your vaccine verification before signing up for in-person courses on CLASS-Web. 

I wanted to remind you all to please check your Zonemail accounts for information regarding 

how to submit proof of your COVID-19 Vaccine Verification Card (if you are unable to access 

Zonemail, please see the link at the bottom of this letter). It takes time to verify your card on 

the back end of the system, so please do this as soon as possible. You should receive your 

email to submit the card 5-7 days in advance of your open registration date. If you do not 

receive the email, there will be a button in your Class-Web to allow you to resend the 

verification link to your Zonemail. To resend the link:  

Go into Class-Web 

Click on Student Services 

Click on Student records (check holds, transcripts, etc) 

Click on Check Priority Status  

In the middle of the page, there will be a line “to Resend CLEARED4 link” 

Refresh your email and submit your verification card. Please allow for them to verify your records 

(minimum 48 hours) 

*Students who are in the process of getting the COVID-19 Vaccine must have both doses 

before registering for in-person courses.                                        

Online options will be offered for most courses for those who choose not to vaccinate. You can 

also apply for a medical or religious exemption, but you cannot register for face-to-face classes 

or sign up for in-person services until it is approved. You must complete this form and submit 

the required documentation as soon as you can, as it must be reviewed by the school.                                                 

http://www.laspositascollege.edu/spring22/exemption.php 

I am so excited for this upcoming semester. I know that this is going to be a life long learning 

adjustment for all of us, but we are strong, capable, and are all in this together, as LPC Hawks! 

Here are some helpful links and thank you for reading this!  

Kyle Johnson 

Kyle Johnson (He/Him/His)                                                                                                                                     

LPCSG President                                                                                                                         

Questions regarding the Vaccine?          

http://www.laspositascollege.edu/healthcenter/index.php  

Help on Accessing Zonemail:                                 

http://www.laspositascollege.edu/zoneinfo/index.php  

LPC Vaccine Mandate Landing Page: (you can also find who to contact with questions on this page) 

http://www.laspositascollege.edu/spring22/index.php  

LPC Student Government:                                    

http://www.laspositascollege.edu/lpcsg/index.php 
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